
Shenton Park 
Streetscape design
Listening post

Tuesday 4 February 2025 
7.30am to 11.30am

Shenton Park Community Centre
240 Onslow Road, Shenton Park.



Shenton Park Community Centre
Tuesday 4 February 2025, 7.30am to 11.30am

The City of Subiaco is undertaking visioning for 
Shenton Park streetscapes, particularly in key 
activity areas along Onslow and Nicholson Roads.

Residents, businesses and visitors have valuable 
insights into Shenton Park’s public space, and the 
City wants to hear your thoughts at our listening post.

The listening post will follow a ‘pop in’ format, 
where you’ll be able to preview early explorations of 
opportunities for the area, and share your thoughts 
over a coffee.

Alternatively, an online survey is also available at 
haveyoursay.subiaco.wa.gov.au

Join us for a coffee and have your say on Shenton Park 
streetscapes. 


